
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
August 12, 2004 

RE:  FCC ID: K7SF5D76314_ATCB001583 
Attention: Ellis Wu / Wendy Liao 

I have a few comments on this Application.  Please note that further comments may arise in response 
to answers provided to the questions below. 
1. Please note that on the second photo in the internal photo exhibit there appears to be a board 

attached to the main circuit board.  Please remove this board and provide a photo of the underlying 
circuitry and the under side of the board. 

2. Please note that you have provided a manual for an end product.  Please note that this is a 
modular approval of the transmitter and is not an LMA of the device installed in a host or final 
product.  As such, the manual that must be provided is not the end product manual but the OEM 
installation manual giving instructions on the installation of this device.  Please provide the OEM 
installation manual for this module. Please make sure that all of the appropriate FCC statements 
and warnings are in the manual (i.e. 20cm separation, non-modification, interference statement 
etc).  Please also be sure to include the statement to the OEM about placing the statement 
“Contains FCC ID: K7SF5D76314” on the host. 

3. Please note that the setup photo showing the PCB antenna above the table and in another 
orthogonal axis has not been made part of the test setup photo exhibit.  Please note that this is an 
important setup photo as it shows that the antenna was not simply testing laying on the table as 
shown in the existing photos.  This photo should be part of the test setup photo exhibit.  As this 
photo answers a lot of questions concerning the testing of the device, please include this photo in 
the setup photos exhibit. 

 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


